-----Original Message-----
From: tom rogers [mailto:Thomas.Rogers@NAU.EDU] 
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2005 12:47 PM
To: Williams, Susan
Subject: Re: Thanks
 

Please accept this email as the support of the Project Management Emphasis in the M. of Admin and the CM departments support of CBA adding MGT 441 Project Management as a permanent class. 


If I might suggest (and this is only a suggestion), you might add the word "Basic" or "Fundamentals of" or "Introduction to". the title. Especially if we want to grow this interdisciplinary area of specialization at the university..


Good luck.



At 01:18 PM 10/13/2005, you wrote:

Hi Tom,
 
Thanks for coming over and talking with us about the project management class.  I
ve heard good things about your courses.  I did a capstone with Bill Aurand (Raytheon) who went through your classes.   Guiding student project of engineering and business students is an intriguing idea.  I look forward to additional conversation.
 
We look forward to receiving your email regarding the MGT 441 project management class.
 
Thank you,
 
Susan
 
Susan K. Williams, Ph.D.
(formerly Susan K. Norman)
Assistant Professor
College of Business Administration
Northern Arizona University
Flagstaff, AZ 86011
 
SK.Williams@nau.edu
928-523-0940
www.cba.nau.edu/williams-s
 
